
 

 

Wednesday 22nd April, 2020. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I just wanted to write to you to update you on our Bushcraft trip that your child is due to 

attend on 29th June until 1st July.  

 

As you will be aware, the Government have put restrictions on school trips due to the 

current global situation. However, I have spoken to the Buschcraft Company, who have 

advised that our trip is still scheduled to take place as it is booked for two months from 

now. They are reviewing all bookings that are due to take place within the following three 

weeks, so our trip will not be reviewed by them until around the beginning/middle of June.  

 

Should the trip be cancelled by the Bushcraft Company due to the Covid-19 pandemic, all 

monies that have been paid to them will be refunded, however, if the school decide to 

cancel before then, we will be unable to request a refund and would therefore lose our 

deposit.  

 

I understand that you may be concerned about the trip going ahead given the current 

situation, however, please be assured that we as a school and the Bushcraft Company 

themselves would not allow the trip to go ahead unless it was definitely safe to do so.  

 

I will write to you again with an update as soon as I have one. In the meantime, if you have 

any queries, please do not hesitate to email me on zsilver@penkethhigh.org and I will get 

back to you as soon as possible.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Miss Z Silver 

Transition Primary Liaison. 

 


